
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 1, 1978

Dear Hector:

I hope you will enjoy the attached picture of
yourself and the President which was taken during
your recent visit to the White House. I would
have had the pictures out a little sooner to you
except that the President wanted to personally
sign each one.

By all accounts the meeting with the President
and his top advisers was a very successful one
and I know he was very pleased. I do want to
thank you for having taken the time from your
busy schedule to come to Washington for this
important briefing.

I would like to ask a small favor. I would very
much appreciate it if you or someone from your
staff could send to me any news stories or articles
which resulted from your visit. This type of in-
formation will help us greatly in putting together
similar events in the future.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Jdseph W. Aragon
Special Assistant
to the President

Enclosure


